
Brian Boyer explains the importance of using 
caution in the digital world just as you would in 
the real world.
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Chamber welcomes Blue Rooster with official ribbon cutting!
Blue Rooster Bakehouse was officially 
welcomed to Wooster with a ribbon 
cutting on June 28. 

While visiting Wooster one day, Wendy 
and Leo thought the city would be the 
perfect location for a second bakery 
and that idea developed into the 
downtown space they occupy today. 
Blue Rooster’s first location is 
in Oberlin. 

They offer desserts, breakfast treats, 
savory goodies and breads. Gluten 
free and vegan items are also 
available. S’mores brownies, Banana 

Split Cake and 
Orange Zest 
Cranberry Scones 
are just a few 
things that can 
be found when 
visiting Blue 
Rooster Bakehouse. If you are looking 
to serve meeting or luncheon guests, 
Blue Rooster is happy to help. They 
just ask for a few days notice to ensure 
your desired items are available.

Stop in at 135 W. Liberty Street in 
Wooster Tuesday-Saturday 8 a.m. 
– 6 p.m. to grab some treats!

The Chamber hosted an Educational Series 
focused on the importance of protecting 
customer data. Joshua Montgomery of Broehl 
Law Office, LLC and Brian Boyer of Web Pyro 
shared insight as to how businesses (small and 
large) can protect their data from both external 
and internal threats. Detailed examples of 
practices that businesses can implement to limit 
data breaches and protect valuable information 
were provided to attendees. 

Joshua covered the legal aspects of why it’s 
important to protect customer data. He shared 
that 50 percent of small business data breaches 
come from cyber attacks. Businesses should 
have physical and technical safeguards in place 
including a cyber-security program. Joshua 
covered the main points of Ohio’s 
Data Protection Act and how it aims to 

incentivize companies to have strong security 
practices in place.

Brian talked about ways to keep your data 
secure. He stressed the importance of not 
believing everything you see and ways to avoid 
falling for scams. Determining what data should 
be stored and for how long are questions 
companies should be asking. Strong passwords 
will go a long way to help protect information.

Thank you to Broehl Law Office and 
Web Pyro for participating in the series and to 
Village Catering Company for providing lunch!

The importance of protecting 
customer data: Privacy matters!
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Special thanks to

Joshua Montgomery talks to the group about 
having a cybersecurity program and ways to 
protect client data.
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Next Women in Business event at Sheer Professionals

The third Women in Business event of 2019 
will be held at Sheer Professionals Hair Styling 
Studio on October 1 from 5 p.m. - 8 p.m.!

Sheer Professionals has been in business for 
43 years. They are a full-service salon and have been voted in Salon 
Today’s top 200, as well as The Wooster Daily Record’s Best of the Best 
hair salon 2018 and 2019.

October 1 will be a fun evening of pampering experiences! Mini 
pampering stations such as paraffin dips, makeup trends & tips, hair 
consultations & skin care consultations are just a few of the services that 
Sheer Professionals will offer. Each guest will receive a beauty gift bag.

Women in Business events are open to Chamber members only. 

Register for the next Women in Business event online at bit.ly/WooChamberWIBOctober2019

Association of Chamber of 
Commerce Executives names 
Wooster a top in the Nation!

The Wooster Area Chamber was honored by the National Association of Chamber 
of Commerce Executives as a top Chamber in the nation for 2019! The award was 
presented to Chamber leadership at the organization’s annual meeting held in 
Long Beach, California,  where more than 1,100 Chamber Executives throughout 
the nation convened. 

“The award confirms that the organization is on the right track in terms of program 
implementation and overall leadership.” said Justin Starlin, President of the 
Wooster Chamber. 

The process of being named a top Chamber is challenging to say the least. From 
an initial in depth application and review process by ACCE, to in person interviews 
and analyzation, the Wooster Chamber met all the challenges with positive marks, 
which led to Wooster being named a top Chamber.

Samira Zimmerly, Director of Events and Programs, credited a supportive community and membership for the distinguished recognition. 
“We are blessed with support from our community that other Chambers would die for, and the possibility to be in the tier that this Award 
represents is a testament to that.”
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